From:
To: -- City Council
Subject: GPAC appointments

Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 11:43:28 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

To the City Council of Petaluma:

I urge you to consider the overall interests of the citizens of Petaluma. Rather than appoint individuals who lobby for their own special interests, appoint individuals who have actual professional experience with land use, urban planning, environmental needs, and dealing with local governments.

Therefore, I urge you to appoint Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut, and Brent Newell to GPAC.

Theyalready have contributed substantially to our community and we experienced people with the skills to work for the benefit of the city.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Irene Collins